
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

TOWN COUNCIL - SPECIAL MEETING 
JULY 12, 2023 – 5:00 P.M. 

TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
41 WEST STREET, CROMWELL, CT 

 
 
The Special Town Council Meeting scheduled for tonight, July 12th at 5:00 
p.m. has been postponed due to Sondra Hathaway, Senior Consultant of 
BerryDunn’s inability to attend in person due to a flight cancellation.   
  
The meeting will be rescheduled as soon as possible.  Once a new date 
has been set for the Special Town Council Meeting for the Presentation by 
BerryDunn of the Organizational Culture Assessment Final Report, a 
Special Town Council Meeting Agenda will be posted.   
 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE MAYOR 
Steve Fortenbach 


